
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard A Hogaboom [mailto:richard.hogaboom@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2008 3:17 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Mutual Fund Fess and Expenses 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I have for years been concerned by not being able to know exactly how 
much I am being charged, both in exact dollars and as a percentage of 
my account, for my mutual fund holdings. 
I hope that you will be able to enact more consumer friendly reporting 
requirements of mutual funds, ETF's, and any other financial 
instruments that are held in 401(K)'s. 
 
I think that a lot of financial institutions hide behind a wall of 
confusion, that they present to retirement fund holders, for their own 
benefit. 
 
 
 
-- 
Richard A Hogaboom <richard.hogaboom@gmail.com> 
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